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Summer Soiree
To benefit Stony Brook Eastern Long Island Hospital
and celebrate the 120th Anniversary of continuous 

service to the North Fork and Shelter Island

201 Manor Place  |  Greenport, NY  11944 

elihfoundation.org/event/annual-summer-gala/

♥



Please join us for our Annual Gala

Summer Soiree
 

Friday, August 15, 2025

Peconic Bay Yacht Club
64300 Main Road Southold, New York 11971

Cocktail Hour 5:30 pm  |  Dinner 6:30 pm
 

RSVP by August 1, 2025  |  631.477.5164
 

Summer Chic Attire

1905 - 2025

YEARS

Stony Brook Eastern Long Island Hospital (SBELIH), originally Eastern Long 
Island Hospital (ELIH), recently celebrated 120 years of continuous service to 
the residents of the North Fork and Shelter Island. Founded in 1905 as Suffolk 
County’s first voluntary hospital, its beginnings trace back to a Victorian 
mansion donated by the Wood Sisters. Through the efforts of the Eastern 
Long Island Hospital Association and the Ladies’ Auxiliary, the mansion was 
transformed into a facility for patient care, equipped with a steam heating 
system and x-ray machine by 1916.

Over the decades, the hospital expanded in both size and scope. The 1920s 
through the 1980s brought vital upgrades including a children’s ward, delivery 
room, ICU-CCU, mental health services, and an alcohol rehab center. In the 
2000s, a period of major growth began with the opening of the Gladys Brooks 
Ambulatory Surgery Pavilion (2001), a new Emergency Department (2004), 
and the founding of the Eastern Long Island Hospital Foundation (2006), which 
strengthened philanthropic support. A state-of-the-art Diagnostic Imaging 
Center followed in 2008.

Joining the Stony Brook Medicine system in 2019 marked a new era. In the 
years that followed, SBELIH invested in upgraded diagnostic and patient care 
technologies and expanded Quannacut Outpatient services. Notable projects 
included the Narcan Rescue Station program, the Food as Medicine initiative 
with C.A.S.T., and the opening of new Recovery Homes. In 2024, the Harold 
Family Clinical Laboratory was dedicated, bringing enhanced lab capabilities to 
the East End.

Looking ahead, SBELIH is working toward Primary Stroke Center designation 
in 2025. The ELIH Foundation and ELIH Auxiliary continue to play key roles in 
supporting these efforts. From its humble roots to its current role as a clinical 
campus of Stony Brook Medicine, SBELIH remains a cornerstone of care for 
our community.

Our Story


